
Closed session PC meeting 13th January 2015 

292.       The Clerk advised that she had contacted Revd. Evan France (EF) who had 
               confirmed that the Diocese had already passed the documents for 
               registration of the Trust’s land to the Land Registry.  She has since  
               requested an update and EF has confirmed that it is still with the Land 
               Registry.  
               The Chair will speak with Anne Yarrow to get agreement for her to            
               confirm to only the Chairs of the HDCC, Village Hall and Playing Field  
               committees that the PC are in discussions with the trustees over the PC’s  
               purchase of the Trust’s land at the entrance to the playing field. 
 
279i, vi.  The Chair proposed and it was agreed that any budget for 2014/15 left 
               in the ‘Entrance to the Playing Field’ budget column before the end of the  
               financial year go into ‘New Village Hall Fund’ earmarked reserve.   It was  
               agreed not to undertake the ditching work in Wilderness Lane and that the                            
               Highways contingency also go into the aforementioned reserves fund before  
               the end of the financial year.   Increases in the reserve fund will be used to  
               help to reduce the amount of the loan for the land purchase.  The Clerk 
               highlighted that the legal fees would still need to be paid from this fund in 
               2015/16.   


